From: Gibson, Rocco

To: Planning Department

Subject: Application PC 23 26DR 05

Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 2:18:48 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello,

| received a letter concerning my application PC 23 26DR 05 .This application was deemed
incomplete ?Sorry for any confusion on my part of the application . This project is to add additional
security for are employees health and safety along with Upgraded security for are equipment and
supply’s .We have had multiple problems with human waste ,vehicle tampering, vehicle theft , tools
and supplies stolen out of are yard .We have reached out to find a security company to secure the
area during off hours with no luck .Central Lincoln has since add security cameras .This is are next
step To help prevent problems going forward .Please let me know what to complete to move
forward with this .

Thank you ..

Rocco Gibson
Facilities Supervisor
541-270-4049
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